
 

                                                           

 

IT’S FLU SHOT TIME! 

Sign up to attend our annual   

FW immunization event! 

 

MAKING MOMENTS IN FLOWING WELLS 
Do our students know the pathways to great accomplishments? 

SEPTEMBER 28, 2018 

CONGRATULATIONS SEPTEMBER 
SUPPORT STAFF EMPLOYEE OF    
THE MONTH:  HENRY SANCHEZ! 

#gofdub 

WALTER DOUGLAS HOLDS 
COMMUNITY MEETING TO 

DISCUSS RENOVATION PROJECT 

As Walter Douglas prepares to enter the 

design and construction phase of their 

renovation, they are inviting public feedback in 

the process.  Last week a community meeting 

was held to share information and get input 

from neighbors and community members. 

CASAS CHURCH VOLUNTEERS   
LEND A HELPING HAND  

Thank you to Casas Church and almost 600 

volunteers who painted, raked, trimmed trees, 

pulled weeds, spread gravel, and tackled many 

other projects last weekend at Walter Douglas 

Elementary School, Homer Davis Elementary 

School, Laguna Elementary School, and 

Flowing Wells Junior High. Our campuses are 

brighter, more beautiful, and even more inviting 

for our students because of the help that Casas 

Church provided our District! 

FLOWING WELLS HIGH SCHOOL  
HAS THREE NATIONAL 

HISPANIC MERIT SCHOLARS!        
Congratulations to Nathan Miller, J. Caleb 

Urrea, and Angel Delarosa, all of whom 

have been named National Hispanic Merit 

Scholars!  Not only is this a remarkable 

academic achievement for these students, 

but it is the first time that FWHS has had 

three scholars in the same year.  

Awesome! 

MELANIE DONALDSON HONORED 
AT GOVERNING BOARD MEETING 
Melanie Donaldson was honored at this 

week’s FW Governing Board meeting for  

receiving the NEA/California Casualty Award 

for Teaching Excellence.  This award 

recognizes teachers who exemplify 

excellence in instruction, demonstrate 

community engagement, and provide 

leadership in professional development. 

Melanie will travel to Washington D.C. in 

February to attend the NEA Foundation’s 

awards event.  Congratulations, Melanie! 

https://www.facebook.com/CasasChurch/?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCeX-L23V6fMt6joE7GPpMs5CdFD6F8pNT-cHBpLfO_tQ4A4fs677BKj_1UVGXomOCCm4UDFtbPidYjGQvan1NkqkjgbhfJ2xtdik1vkn0xjfscMIzITed6cpPTeo1hi-57EN9zgFTB4xb9TV_4ETju7aBVvhxiFQJpuy9bBfTTgFzy3keTuQ&__tn__

